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31 March 2023 

 
New Zealand Fingerprint Service  
Email : admin@nzfingerprintservice.co.nz 
 
 
Attn: Mr Andrew Templeton, Director  
 

NEW ZEALAND FINGERPRINTING SERVICE RECOGNITION BY NEW ZEALAND POLICE  

 

Dear Mr Templeton,   

 

Thank you for your recent confirmation that your organisation’s fingerprinting for immigration and 
police clearances practises complies with the New Zealand Police Fingerprint recording guidelines. 

This letter serves to provide New Zealand Fingerprinting Services with written recognition that the 
fingerprints recorded by New Zealand Fingerprint Services for the purposes of providing overseas 
agencies with inked fingerprints for immigration and police clearances are recorded in accordance 
with procedures and practices of operation in place that are acceptable to the New Zealand Police.  

It is intended that any fingerprint service provider providing fingerprinting services for the purposes 
of Immigration /Police clearance seeking the recognition of their fingerprinting services from the 
New Zealand Police will need to provide written confirmation that they have read ‘New Zealand 
Police Fingerprint Recording Guidelines’ and their organisation practices comply with those detailed 
in the guideline document. 

I thank you for your ongoing engagement with New Zealand Police in ensuring continued fingerprint 
services for immigration and overseas police checks.  

 

Sincerely  

 

Matthew Gittos  

Acting Manager National Forensic Services  


